
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
GENERAL CIRCULAR 479 – JUNE 6, 2005 

TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE BUREAU 
 

TO:  Members of the Bureau 
   SPECIAL ATTENTION - UNIT STATISTICAL PERSONNEL 
 
FROM: Kay Higgins 
 
RE:  Discontinuation of the hard copy USR facsimile attached to the 
   WCRB Reject Letter 
 
Effective immediately, WCRB has discontinued printing and attaching the hard copy unit 
report to our reject letters.  One of the options available in Manage USR is the ability to 
view and print the unit report.  If you need a copy of the unit report, please use the 
Manage USR function. 

As previously announced in General Circular 467, WCRB’s Web based tool, Manage 
USR, is available to all member carriers, under the Products tab, Member Products, on 
the WCRB Web site at www.wcrb.org. 

If you have any questions, please direct them to Nancy Kronenberg (phone 262-796-
4563, e-mail nancy.kronenberg@wcrb.org) or Kay Higgins (phone 262-796-4570, e-mail 
kay.higgins@wcrb.org). 
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